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postoards and letters ta the Finance Minister each year before the budget, opposing
further cuts to ODA. Some have also presented briefs on the same theme to
parliamentary committees. Organizations as diverse as OXFAM-Canada, World
Vision Canada, the Inter Church Committee on Africa, and the Manitoba Council for
International Co-operation ail reported action of this kind.

There is a wide range of formai and informai advocacy for improvements to
Canada's ODA proaram to make it more effective in eradicatinco nnvQrtv~ nrnrin;n


